
Selecting Music Coordinators—The church should take great care in selecting
music leaders, choosing only those who are thoroughly consecrated and provide
appropriate music for all church worship services and meetings. Secular music or
that of a questionable nature should never be introduced into our services.

 Music leaders should work closely with the pastor or elders in order that musical
selections harmonize with the sermon theme. The music leader is under the
direction of the pastor or elders and does not work independently. The music
leader should counsel with them about the music to be rendered and the selection
of singers and musicians.

 Selecting Musicians—Sacred music is an important part of public worship. The
church must exercise care in selecting choir members and other musicians who
will rightly represent Church principles. They should be members of the church,
the Sabbath School, or the Adventist Youth Ministries. Because they occupy a
conspicuous place in church services, they should be examples of modesty and
decorum in their appearance and dress. Choir robes are optional. 

Churches may have multiple choirs. A children’s choir is a means of spiritual
nurture, bonding to the church family, and outreach.
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Quote on Music Ministry from E.G. White


